
The Center for Autism Research invites 
parents and caregivers of  young children 
with a recent autism diagnosis to a workshop 
that provides:
• An overview of autism
• Tips for accessing resources
• Common interventions
• Parent panel discussion

WHEN
Wednesday, January 29, 2025
12:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m.

WHERE
Roberts Center for Pediatric Research

Registration is required. 
Scan the QR code for 
details and to register. 

Center for Autism Research

NEXT STEPS FOR FAMILIES 
WITH A NEW AUTISM 
DIAGNOSIS - JAN. 29, 2025

Questions? Contact Jamiel Owens at 
owensjd@chop.edu. 


